Lake Garden Station

FRIENDSHIP VISIT TO BEIJING AND QUUIN by Tang Yew Yin

I am a member of Guolin Lake Garden Branch for the past 7 years and
have never regretted joining this group. As a result of my daily practice
of gigong exercises, [ noted that both my physical and mental health
have improved tremendously. Beside this, I am also able to network with a broad spectrum of friends both
locally and abroad to share our life experiences, joy and sometimes sorrow. One of the happiest moments which
I always look forward to is to be able to join my members for group vacations together. On the invitation of Mr
and Mrs Low, the head of the Guolin Shah Alam branch, 16 of us (including 5 from our branch) made a friend-
ship visit to the Guolin Qigong branches of Beijing and Quilin for 9 days.This was a truly inspiring trip for me
as through the sharing with fellow friends there that I learnt cancer is not always affiliated with death even if it
is life threatening. So many of the members there shared with us their survival stories, One 8 year brain cancer
survivor who devotes his time wholeheartedly to Gigong exercises, and some who had been diagnosed as termi-
nal yet still survive for more than 30 years ,It convinced me that gigong is indeed good for me and for anyone
who wish to seek for good health.




